
                           CCA FESTIVE SEASON CLOSURE 2020/21 
 
The Competition and Consumer Authority will be closed for the Christmas and 
New Year Holidays from Monday 21st December 2020, and resume operations 
on Monday 4th January 2021 at 8am. 

Members of the public, including consumers and the business community can 
access some of the CCA’s services on online platforms such as Facebook: 
Competition and Consumer Authority - Botswana and the website: 
www.competitionauthority.co.bw 

For urgent and emergency services, the CCA can be reached at the following 
contact numbers during the festive break: 
 
Gaborone Headquarters: 71900900/72176175 
Kanye: 71532511 
Jwaneng: 72227962 
Tsabong: 731277525 
Hukuntsi: 73771321 
Ghanzi: 72169546 
Maun: 73933242 
Kasane: 73280672 
Francistown: 71613257 
Serowe: 72195320 
Selebi-Phikwe: 72463985 
 
The Competition and Consumer Board, the CEO and staff wish all our valued 
customers happy holidays and a prosperous 2021!  
 
 
 
 


